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Circular No.: CIR_KGS/2025-26/029                 April 22, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day!! 
 

As already informed in the beginning of the session(2025-26) that every fourth Saturday 
of the month would be a compulsory PTM Day, so tomorrow (August 23, 2025) would be 
the PTM day for all classes. 
 
Parents (any one or both) are requested to visit the school along with their ward and meet 
their ward’s Class teacher as well as Subject Teachers and discuss the progress of their 
ward. Kindly adhere to the timings given below: 
 
Timing of PTM: 8:30 am to 12:30 pm. 

 
Please note that the PTM is a very important event of any school which gives a chance to 
the Parents to discuss the Progress/Shortcomings/Issues of their ward with the teachers 
and so it helps the student to do better.  
 
Teachers will also be showing the Weekly Test answer sheets of your ward. 
 

Note: Students coming to school to attend PTM along with their Parents must wear 
Saturday’s School uniform. Casuals should not be worn by students in School. 

 
Warm Regards,   
 
 

Principal 


